
GUEST SPEAKERSSCHEDULE 

5:30 p.m. 	 Cocktail Reception 

6:00 p.m. 	 Association Business
		  Welcome, Funds Reports 

6:15 p.m. 	 Guest Speakers
		  Michael Phelan 
		  Mayor of Peoria Heights 
		  Wayne Aldrich  
		  Community Development Director  

6:45 p.m. 	 Dinner 

7:15 p.m. 	 Adjourn  

RSVP Today!
Contact Jami Taylor at jtaylor@mic123.com or 309-634-1737.

Central Chapter

General Membership Meeting

LOCATION
Oliver’s in the Heights
1231 E Samuel Avenue
Peoria Heights, IL 61616

Join FCAI Central Chapter for our 

March Dinner Meeting  
on Tuesday, March 21 at Oliver’s in the Heights!

Michael Phelan has served 
as mayor of the Village of Peoria 
Heights since 2017. A lifelong 
resident of Peoria Heights, he has 
dedicated his adult life to public 
service, including 20 years as a 
member of the Peoria County 
Board, 23 years on the Tri-County 
Regional Planning Commission, 
and 12 years as Richwoods 

Township supervisor, among other posts both in 
government and out. He also is one fine Irishman.

Wayne Aldrich is a 
consultant working through the 
Farnsworth Group assigned to 
the Village of Peoria Heights. A 
Springfield native, Wayne has a 
degree in civil engineering from 
U of I Urbana and was the Public 
Works Director for the city of 
Normal for the past seven years. 
He was also an city engineer for 

four years, the Director of Transportation for the city of 
Ottawa for 10 years, and 12 years as the City of Normal 
Uptown Development Director.  

There will be plenty of networking and great food. We will be discussing the upcoming Central 
Chapter Trade Show as well as other Association news and PDC #30 fund reports. All FCAI and 
Associate Members are encouraged to attend along with their staff.


